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I oppose this bill. 

  This bill will outlaw or make criminals of law abiding fishermen in the state of 

Oregon.  

In fly fishing,  an ancient and well-established recreational activity that brings great 

amounts of revenue to Oregon. It is common practice to use deer, elk fur, among 

others in the construction and use of lures or flys. 

  We have far greater issues to tackle in this state than to further cater to a minority of 

people that are offended by the use of fur. 

Please vote no on this bill 

 


